
Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

Fwd: SBAC Questions / Comments / Thoughts from David Andrews #1

Andrea Fuller <afuller@capeelizabethschools.org> Mon, Mar 6, 2023 at 2:46 PM
To: Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

...

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: penny....@capeelizabeth.org <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org>
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 at 8:24:48 AM UTC-5
Subject: Re: SBAC Questions / Comments / Thoughts from David Andrews #1
To: andre...@hotmail.com <andrews1958@hotmail.com>
Cc: Cynthia Voltz <cvoltz@capeelizabethschools.org>, cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

David, Yes we are meeting in the Jordan Conference room at 3:00-5:00 today (2/27) 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Feb 26, 2023, at 9:57 PM, D Andrews <andrews1958@hotmail.com> wrote: 
> 
> Hi Penny and Cindy, 
> 
> Are we meeting in the Jordan conference room for our meeting at 3:00pm tomorrow. Is the room available?Thanks David 

----------------------------------------------------

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.

Open Minds and Open Doors
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